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Please,  I beg you, wait on any legislation. Let Tavistock Gender Clinic be a warning. 

The world needs time to learn and developed acceptable procedure and protocol. We 

must support gender nonconforming children with love. We need more data and safer 

options than what the medical field can currently offer. 

Please wait. Therapists and parents need to be allowed to love and support these 

kids as they see fit. Every child will be different. We can not allow them to become 

"wards" of people who would make a great deal of money off of their rushed 

transition.  

Signed respectfully, a mother and clinician 

  


